
Newsletter 
Friday 7th January 2022

Bad Weather
Should school have to close 
due to bad weather this is how 
we will advise you:
- Text messages will be sent 

out in the morning. 
- Check the Lancashire 

County Council website.
- Listen to 2BR 

radio station for 
updates.

Green Day
Next Friday the 
14th January, 

children can make 
a minimum donation of 

£1.00 and come to school 
wearing one green item of 

clothing to raise money 
for the School Council.

“We love because he first loved us”.1 John 4:19

We are still outstanding 
payment for some of 

our Year 6 pupils. 
Please ensure payment 

is made in full on 
ParentPay by the 27th 

May 2022.
Deadline for payments 
is now 20 weeks away.

Low Mill Residential Trip 
Year 6 payment reminder:

There will be a Carnival 
School Dinner Day on 

Thursday 20th January, 
please ensure that all order 

forms are returned to 
school no later than Friday 

14th January 2022.



Make sure 
your child has 
a warm coat.  

We play out in 
all weathers. 

Learning starts at 8:45am.  If 
you are 5 minutes late every 

day for a week your child 
misses 25 minutes of 

learning. In a school year 
that is 15 hours of lost 

education. For your child’s 
sake - be on time. 

Junior Jam Clubs:
This half term Junior Jam will 
once again be running After 

School sessions for Years 1 and 
2.

Year 1- iMedia
Year 2- Music

Letters for the club have been 
sent home today. Please make 

sure to return these to school by 
Monday 10th January 2022 if 

you would like your child to 
attend.

School Milk
Register your child for school 
milk today! If you would like 
to sign them up please go to 
www.coolmilk.com and 
register on the website.

The return of FITNESS FRIDAY-  HOORAY!!!
For those of you new to this wonderful weekly event, it 
is a half mile run around the school grounds.  We do it 

all together and everyone has a go. For FRIDAYS 
only your child can come to school in trainers.  If they 
have not got any don’t go out and buy them, school 

shoes will be fine. 

Please ensure that all 
clothing and belongings 

have your child's name in. 
Thank you.

http://www.coolmilk.com

